
 
  
 

Statement regarding KDA inspection at Wellington Middle School  
 
 
USD 353 is aware of the violations in the Wellington Middle School kitchen after the 
Kansas Department of Agriculture (KDA) inspection on Monday, February 12th.  USD 
353 values health inspections and will treat this report with high priority.  USD 353 will 
work closely with our staff and KDA to ensure all guidelines are followed and corrected 
for the safety and well-being of all students and staff. 
 
 


